
Bringing Life to Learning and  
                                                                                          
 Learning to Life” 

We are a Special Educational Needs and Disabilities school and 

we would like to invite you to come along to our opening day for 

Children starting school in September 2022. We will be taking  

Year 7 — Year  9’s.  

We will be conducting Parent Tours on the below date and time . If you would like to attend our       

parent tour, please can you call 01582 280652 or email info@windmillhillschool.org.uk  and confirm 

the parents name who will be attending and the year your child will be starting in September 2022. 

 

                         Thursday 4th  November at 3.30pm — 4.30pm 

Compassion  

Windmill Hill Values 

Achievement  

Responsibility  

Respect  

If you would like any additional information please can you contact us on the below: 

Email: Info@windmillhillschool.org.uk 

Contact Number: 01582 280652 


